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Dear Kristin,

Please find attached Letter of Gratitude both in Chinese and English.
As the restructuring of divisions in our office, I will not be responsible for the
European affairs any more, and all the follow-up matters could be reached at my
collegue, Ms. Yao Huiling, who will contact you later. Please send my best wishes to
the County Mayor and all other friends we met during the meeting.

Merry Christmas,

Joyce
American and Oceanian Affairs Division,
Ningxia Foreign Affairs Office
Tel: 0086 951 5044730
Cell: 0086 18695551039


